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Exxon Corporation
P.0. Box 1600
Midland, TX 79701

Re: S. Carlsbad Gas Com. No. 2

#1-0 27-23-26
Eddy County, NM

Gentlemen:

We hereby acknowledge receipt of the packer leakage test taken on
October 4, 1978. However, it appears there is communication between the
Strawn and Morrow formations.

This problems needs to be taken care of as soon as possible and another
packer leakage test taken.

In order that we might witness the test, please notify this office as to
the date and the time the packer leakage test will be taken.

Sincerely yours,
DA Lttt

Mike B. Williams
0i1 & Gas Inspector
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